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My name is Richard Thomsen I have lived on West Beach Rd in Charlestown full 

time now for 10 years. And been a member of the Dunn’s Corners operating 

Committee for 5 of them, I would like your support for reelection to help kept our 

District not only one of the lowest mill rate in the state while supplying our Fire 

Dept with the what they need to provide good fire protection and first responder 

support to both Westerly Ambulance and Charlestown Rescue on the EMS side. It 

has been a honor to volunteer serving our Fire District. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Richard Thomsen 

283 West Beach Rd. 

Charlestown  R.I. 02813     

 

 

I would appreciate your consideration when voting for one of the 2 year term 

Operating committee member positions at the July annual meeting.   I have been 

involved with the DCFD since 2007 and have participated on a number of projects 

and committees in support of both the department and district.   I work with the 

Chief and committee to ensure that our department is well funded while the mil 

rate charged to district tax payers is one of the lowest in the State.  I don’t shy 

away from asking the difficult questions,  or from making sure that taxpayer 

questions are quickly answered.  If you compare the information available on the 

DCFD web site to that of other area districts you will see that DCFD makes 

information readily available.   Thank you for your past support. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Delaney  



 

I would like to acknowlege my nomination to the Operating Committee of the 

Dunn’s Corners Fire District. As a former insurance agent for over 25 years as well 

as a 50 year resident of Dunn’s Corners, I feel I can bring some insight as well as a 

different outlook to the committee. I have served on local boards such as the 

YMCA, Ocean Community Chamber and currently serve as the Chairperson of the 

Supervisory Committee of the WCCU. I look forward to serving you all in the near 

future. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Paul Gencarella Jr 


